
Respecting Indigenous Populations
While Ingredion’s operations do not regularly intersect with indigenous populations, we are aware of the increasing 
threat to indigenous peoples around the world.  Additionally, there is a growing interest from our customers to make 
certain that their supply chains are not negatively impacting indigenous peoples.  Ingredion supports the United 
Nations Declaration on Rights of Indigenous People, which was adopted in 2007, and we are committed to not 
impacting the land use rights of indigenous populations without their free, prior, and informed consent and without 
offering adequate compensation.  As a company, we have put into place a Social Accountability Management System 
that sets forth protocol on how we will manage any interaction with indigenous peoples.

For more information on Ingredion’s policies or our human rights activity, please see our Code of Conduct and our 
latest sustainability report at www.ingredion.com.
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